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The Illinois Power Agency (“IPA” or “Agency”) has released the Renewable Energy Credit (“REC”) 
prices for the Illinois Shines and Illinois Solar for All Programs for the 2023-2024 program year. 
The 2023-2024 REC prices can be found here and will be available on each program website. 
 
The Agency’s REC Pricing Model used to establish these prices has been updated and incorporates 
stakeholder comments on draft REC prices. Information on the updates to the REC Pricing Model 
can be found here.  
 
 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/py-2023-2024-rec-prices.xlsx
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.levitan.com%2Fillinois%2FREC%2520Pricing%2520Model%2520for%25202023-2024%2520(17%2520April%25202023).xlsm&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
https://ipa.illinois.gov/renewable-resources/stakeholder-engagement/il-shines-and-ilsfa-rec-prices-comments.html
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/rec-prices-rationale-41923.pdf

